
SERVICE COMMITTEE REPORT 

The Service Committee met in a joint meeting with the Comparable Worth Staff 
Committee on May 29, 1986 after the adjournment of the Legislative Council and 
makes the following recommendations to the Legislative Council: 

1. That the attached Rules of Procedure for Review of the Comparable Worth 
Study Report Results be adopted by the Legislative Council. 

2. That the membership of the Appeals Committee be as follows: 

Marie Thayer (Senate Staff) 
Joe O'Hern (House Staff) 
Judy Bertelsen (Senate partisan staff) 
Cathy Sears (House partisan staff) 
Donovan Peeters (Legislative Service Bureau) 
Dennis Prouty (Legislative Fiscal Bureau) 
Phyllis Barry (Iowa Code Office) 
William Angrick (Office of Citizens' Aide/Ombudsman) 
Sandy Scharf (Computer Support Bureau) 

3. That the Comparable Worth Staff Committee finalize and disseminate a 
_notice and appeal procedure for the Authur Xoung and Company Comparable Worth 

~ Study results. A uniform salary range schedule should also be established. 

The Committee discussed combining Salary Schedules 000 and 001 into a single 
uniform schedule for legislative employees. 

DB:cf 

Respectfully submitted, 

Representative John Connors 
Chairman 
Service Committee 



REPORT OF THE 
SERVICE COMMITTEE 

OF THE 
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 18, 1986 

The Service Committee met on June 18, 1986 and makes the following report to 
the Legislative Council: 

1. The Committee nominated William Angrick for reappointment to a four-year 
term as Citizens' Aide, subject to Legislative Council approval and to section 
601G.3 of the Code. 

2. The Committee defeated motions for pos1t1on reclassification that would 
have resulted in a two-step increase for reclassified employees of the 
Legislative Fiscal Bureau as presented by Dennis Prouty. 

3. The Committee recommends that Mr. Randy Meline be reclassified from 
Assistant to Assistant II in the Office of Citizens' Aide. He would receive a 
one-step salary increase from Grade 24, step 2 to Grade 26, step 1 • 

. . 
4. The Committee took no action on proposed merit step increases presented 

by agency heads of the Legislative Fiscal Bureau, Office of Citizens' Aide, 
~ Computer Support Bureau, and Iowa Code Office. 

S. The Committee· heard a status report on the activities of the Comparable 
Worth Staff Committee. All employees have been notified of their right to 
request review, the review timetable, the Rules of Procedure, the Consultant's 
Legislative Branch Classification Structure, the current pay matrix, and the 
request for review form. 

Respectfully submitted, 

REPRESENTATIVE JOHN CONNORS, 
Chairman 


